
 

BRIDGES, LANDSLIPS AND TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT  

Landslip Repair Programme 

In the area of Landslips, the Ministry of Works and Transport is certainly aware of the potential hazards 

concerning safety, mobility and connectivity.  In response to this ongoing problem of landslips across 

Trinidad, the Ministry of Works and Transport through the Landslip Repair Programme has established a 

capital-intensive, phased initiative of works to tackle such deficiencies in a strategic and comprehensive 

manner.  

Phase 1 (Design and repairs to 27 landslips) 

In fiscal 2022, construction works were completed on four (4) of remaining (6) landslips remaining under 

Phase 1. These completed landslips were, L09 & L12, Saddle Road Maraval, L10 Saddle Road, Maraval 

and L51 Reform Road. In addition, construction works commenced at L64 San Francique Road on 1st 

August, 2022.  With respect to the sixth landslips, L06 Arima Blanchisseuse Road, evaluation of tenders 

were completed and a recommendation for award was completed by September 2022.  

 

Phase 2A (Design and Repairs to 33 landslips) 

From these landslips, construction works have commenced on five (5) and approval of budget from Cabinet 

will be sought for fifteen (15) landslips in the first quarter of fiscal 2023. Designs and tender documents will 

be completed for the remaining thirteen (13) landslip in the first quarter of fiscal 2023.  

 

In fiscal 2023, the two (2) remaining landslips under Phase 1 and twenty (20) landslips under Phase 2A will 

be completed. In addition, construction works will commence on the remaining on thirteen (13) landslips 

under Phase 2A. Additionally Madam Speaker, we expect under commencement of designs for a minimum 

of thirty-five (35) landslips under the LRP Phase 2B. 


